Sacred Heart Central School

Learn, Lead, Live

ADVENT LITURGY

ot December 2019

Dear Parents,

As you would be aware, the Advent Liturgy run by the primary students will be held on Monday 16t
December at 12pm in Sacred Heart Church. All parents, families, carers and extended families
are most welcome to come along to see the children and receive a lovely reminder about the reason
for the season. Also at this liturgy the school community will be handing over a cheque to St Vincent
de Paul for the Christmas Appeal Food Hampers.

All class teachers have listed below what coloured clothing they would like their students to be
dressed in for this liturgy. Students may come to school in their class clothing requirements. Students
who require a costume may come to school in their class clothing requirements and the costume will
be supplied.

Class Costume Requirements

Early Stage One Blue shorts/skirt
White top

Stage One - Year 1 & Year 2 White shirt
Blue sports shorts
(Nativity costume will be provided)

Stage Two - white top
Jean shorts or navy short

Stage Three - Red Shirt
Black shorts or pants

If you have any queries, please direct them to your child’s classroom teacher.

We are looking forward to this wonderful celebration and the children have been practicing
extremely hard in preparation.

Yours Sincerely,
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Mrs Patrece Maxwell Mrs Katie Thompson
REC Assistant Principal

Morris St Cootamundra NSW 2590
Telephone: 02 6942 2612
Website: www.shcoota.nsw.edu.au
Email: office.shcoota@cg.catholic.edu.au



